
 
 

 

Dear Springwood Retirement Campus Families, 
 
Help keep our residents safe and healthy. We’re all looking forward to sharing joyful holiday 
events and fun activities with our Springwood families. Fall is flu season and coronavirus cases 
are on the rise. 

Do your part to stop the spread. 
Please stay home, isolate 
and take care of yourself 
if you have symptoms! 

  
Thank you, 
 
Angela Gloria-Hogan 
Executive Director 


